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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am constantly shocked by the price of toll roads in particular the tolled tunnels around Brisbane. The current
 prices are too much to use these tunnels on a regular basis. Discounts should be offered for regular users. Off
 peak charges will also be helpful.
I am more than happy to pay for these tunnels but the exorbitant cost defeats the purpose of trying to ease
 congestion.

One particular problem I have is that the Airport Link charges now the same price for exiting at Kedron &
 Toombul but this never use to be the case as the trip to Kedron is shorter than Toombul. I don't think that's very
 fair and the cost should reflect the actual distance travelled.

Thankyou for your time,
Christopher Lynch
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